
Enjoying our rights, fulfilling our dreams. Ambition, Resilience, Respect.

St. Benedict's Primary School
Newsletter 21.06.24

Messages from Mrs. Nott

What's on?
25.06.24 Y6 performing at Royal Birmingham 

Conservatoire

27.06.24 Kingfisher celebration

28.06.24 How to Read workshop Y2,3,4

05.07.24 Transition Day (new classes)

05.07.24 How to Read workshop Y5,6

10.07.24 Coffee morning

11.07.24 Festival of Sanctuary 2-4pm
(School Closes 1:45pm)

12.07.24 English Workshop Rec and Hub

12.07.24 Rocksteady music concert2:15pm

15.07.24 Sports Week

15.07.24 Parents' evening

18.07.24 Reception Graduation 2pm

18.07.24 Y6 Graduation 3:30pm

19.07.24 Y6 leavers performance 9am
St. Benedict's Got Talent

School closes 1pm – last day

School returns on  8th April and all 
children are expected back in school.
Class % Class Star

34% Reception Ibtisam

27% 1B Umaiza

43% 2P Zakariya

46% 2D Yahya

50% 3A Yara

70% 3G Abi-Turab

73% 4P Dalia Nicolae

87% 4N Ilham

70% 5R Mofe

79% 5H Azan

13% 6J Cristina

74% 6A Taiba

43% Hub Ilm

Reading
I think this week has been a real week 
of celebrations. We loved coming together as a 
community for our Eid Mela. It was wonderful to 
see everyone enjoying themselves so much.
Do make sure you have upcoming events in 
your diary, so they do not come as a surprise, or 
you miss them.
We are now busy preparing for our Festival of 
Sanctuary: My Journey, My Birmingham on 
11th July. The whole school is going to be 
transformed into an exhibition gallery, including 
the Dyche photography collection. Do you have 
old family photographs showing your home and 
family history that you are happy to share? If so, 
please speak to Mrs Nott about how we can display 
these.

Reading volunteers
Can you spare at least one hour per week to 
help the children at St. Benedict's Primary?
We are looking to set up a team of 
volunteers to come into school to listen to 
children read. We will provide you with 
training and support and help you to 
complete a DBS check.
This is something that you will find 
rewarding and will make such a difference 
to our children.
If you are interested, please pick up an 
application form from the office and we can 
then talk to you about next steps. 
Regular reading at home.
We expect all children to read regularly at 
home and for reading diaries to be signed 
and brought into school. We are looking 
forward to seeing an improvement next 
week!



School returns on  8th April and all 
children are expected back in school.

Attendance

Next half term we have a range of clubs on offer.

CURRICULUM

Rights Respecting Award

The Inclusion Hub enjoyed
visiting Sheldon Country 
Farm last Friday. The 
children met 
some interesting animals, 
had a picnic and learned 
invaluable life skills such as
catching 2 buses! The rain 
didn't stop them either.

Reception have 
been exploring 
the concept of 
'floating and 
sinking'. We 
made and tested 
our own boats.

What a fantastic turnout we 
had for the Eid Mela!!!

Congratulations to 5H and 2P 
for exceeding our whole school 
attendance target this week.

Well done to 3G and 2D for 
reaching our attendance 

target.

Keep up the good work!
We will be announcing our 

GOLD Award winners at the 
end of this month too.

World Refugee Day - 20th June 
The Lunchtime Art Club created chalk murals 
to share a message of hope and welcome.

UNCRC Article 22
If I am a refugee, I have a right to help, protection, 
and the same rights as children born in this country.
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